
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hasland Junior School 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 

Wednesday 11th September 2019 

Newsletters 

Welcome to the second newsletter of the year already, though there will not normally be 

so many in such a short space of time! Thank you for taking the time to read another so 

soon. 

Photographs 

The photographer will be coming on Thursday 10th October to take individual photographs 

throughout the day. Parents wanting sibling photographs can arrive from 7:30am. 
 

 

Parent Emails 

We would like to begin emailing parents. This is a really effective way of getting important 

and urgent information to parents / carers, rather than waiting until the next newsletter. 

The school office will be sending a letter in the coming weeks with more information about 

this, but we would like all families to sign up for this service. 

Dogs On School Grounds 

A polite notice that dogs are not permitted on the school grounds. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 
 

 

Morning Gates 

From next week, all gates leading into the school playground will open from 8:45am. It is 

from this time that children are supervised by school staff. Please remember we have a 

Breakfast Club in operation for any early birds from 8am which will still be accessed via 

the school office. Any children wishing to take part in the Movers & Shakers Club on a 

Tuesday morning should also arrive via the school office. 
 

 

 

School Calendar 

We have recently updated the school calendar on our website with as many events as 

possible for the year ahead. More events will be added as and when they are planned so 

please do keep checking. 

Mobile Phones 

I would advise that mobile phones do not come into school unless they are absolutely 

necessary for your child after school. Any children bringing in mobile phones should hand 

them into the school office first thing in the morning. Even when handed in to the office, 

please be aware that school cannot accept any responsibility for phones being damaged, 

lost or stolen. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


